

EUROPEAN COMMISSION

DIRECTORATE-GENERAL FOR MARITIME AFFAIRS AND FISHERIES

Fisheries Policy Atlantic, North Sea, Baltic and Outermost Regions The Director

Brussels, MARE.C1/AK/au/Ares(2019)

Ms Sara Colliander
Deputy Director General/ Head of
Division for fisheries
Ministry of Enterprise and
Innovation
SE – 103 33 Stockholm, Sweden
sara.colliander@regeringskansliet.se

Mr Esben Sverdrup-Jensen Chair BSAC Executive Committee Axelborg, Axeltorv 3, 6th floor DK – 1609 Copenhagen V, Denmark info@pelagisk.dk; cc sc@bsac.dk

Dear Ms Colliander,

Dear Mr Sverdrup-Jensen,

Regulation (EU) 2016/1139 establishing the Multiannual Plan for the Baltic Sea ('MAP') provides that the Commission reports to the European Parliament and Council on the implementation of the MAP by 21st July 2019.

As an input to this report, we would be grateful for receiving the views of the Baltic Sea Advisory Council and of BaltFish on various aspects of the MAP. To this effect, a short survey with 15 questions on substance has been put online on EU-Survey under https://ec.europa.eu/eusurvey/runner/BS_MAP_implementation_2019.

Ideally, your respective organisations should provide a single reply; should this not be possible then each of your member organisations may reply individually. However, please note that only your respective organisations and members will be able to reply to the survey, and that each of them will be able to provide only one reply.

In order to access the survey you will need to use or create an "EU login" username and password. I would like to stress that this survey is not an open public consultation, and it will therefore not be advertised on the list of public surveys on the EU-Survey website. Hence, you will need to use the link to access it. Each responding entity will have to identify itself at the beginning of the survey.

The survey will be open eight weeks as of the date of this letter.

The replies to and results of the survey will be used to inform the Commission's report. Moreover, for reasons of transparency the replies will be publically accessible on EU-Survey once the survey will have been closed.

The text of the survey is only available in English. We would invite the respondents to use English if comments were given in the free text boxes, but other official EU languages may be used as well.

Finally, please note that user and connection related data will <u>not</u> be stored.

Yours faithfully,

Hélène Clark

cc. V. Veits, E. Roller, F. Arena, M. Kirchner

<u>Contact</u>: for questions regarding EU-Survey, please contact Mr Antoine Kopp, <u>antoine.kopp@ec.europa.eu</u>, +32-229/50418